Sustainable Regeneration Scrutiny
On Monday 13th July the Scrutiny committee visited MediaCity UK. Jane Deane, BBC Programme Director, and Ed Burrows from Peel Holdings escorted members round the MediaCity site to see, first hand what progress has been made. 

Although essentially a building site, members were able to walk round and gain a feel for the size and complexity of the project.  They visited several buildings which are under construction and viewed the early stages of the creation of the public piazza and tram stop. 

Members asked several questions about the site, the purpose of the buildings and the tenants and future developments. They were particularly keen to learn about what is being done to ensure that many of the job opportunities are taken by local people and were pleased that the developer, Bovis are doing all they can to use local labour during construction. Many of the contractors that Bovis use are locally based. 
Members were also keen to learn about transport links to the site and this is something they want to consider further to try and make sure that Salford residents are able to make the most of the employment and leisure opportunities that MediaCity offers.

Members thanked Bovis, and Peel holdings for hosting the visit. And expressed a desire to visit again in the future to keep track of progress.
